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In partnership with the Diocese of Grand Rapids' Office of Faith Formation

In an effort to embrace and
welcome the members of our
Church with intellectual and

developmental disabilities, the
Diocese of Grand Rapids will
host a Sensory-Friendly Mass

every first Sunday of each
month at St. Francis de Sales

in Norton Shores.

This Mass includes lower lights,
softer music, and no incense. The
chapel is a soothing atmosphere
with carpet and 100 soft movable

chairs. Please join us!


